
HANOVER VILLAGE BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS 

DATE: 3/12/24 

 

Meeting Place: Hanover Village Hall 

Attendees: Mike Spaulding, Bill Fry 

Guests:  

Topic: Regular Monthly Meeting 

There are 48 customers in arrears for a total of $9234.27 

D. O. Levels at the plant have been slightly high. The letter to the EPA has been sent. 

The D. O. level meter had to be repaired which was a fraction of the cost of a new one. 

The plant is running well. 

 

 

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:30 PM. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


